
Vine Days 2021

The Conservancy welcomes new members and volunteers.  If you would like 
more information or wish to receive e-mail reminders about OLC activities, 

visit https://www.openlandconservancy.org/volunteer.html

Volunteers Needed

Mark your calendars!
Second Saturday of the month

9am to 12 noon

Volunteers get out in the fresh air, help foster a diverse and attractive native eco-system 
and enjoy the companionship of like-minded neighbors.  
All that’s needed are protective clothing, gloves and, if you have them, tools such as 
loppers, pruners and hand saws to supplement OLC’s supply.

And of course, we will follow all government COVID advisories
In particular – wear your mask and maintain a six foot distance!
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After a short Holiday and COVID hiatus, OLC will be 
resuming its series of winter “Vine Days” to continue the 
successful campaign against invasive vegetation. Our 
Preserves have provided a wonderful sanctuary for the 
past year, and this is a great - and safe - way to help 
sustain our precious community resource.

This year, the objective is to undertake a focused blitz in 
the George Lorimer Preserve to build on the successful 
removal and tree planting efforts along the eastern and 
western borders.  At the same time, there will be an 
opportunity to perform any needed tube and cage 
maintenance on the new plantings.  

Date Preserve Meeting Place

February 13th, 2021 George Lorimer North Valley Road Parking Lot

March 13th, 2021 George Lorimer North Valley Road Parking Lot

April 10th,  2021 George Lorimer OLC HQ, Le Boutillier Road
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